
BROOKFIELD PROPERTIES ANNOUNCES NEW MAJOR OFFICE LEASES 

AT HOUSTON CENTER 

Exciting new commitments highlight appeal of renovated campus 

HOUSTON, September 13, 2022 — Brookfield Properties today announced that Reed 
Smith LLP, an international law firm, and APFS Staffing Holdings, Inc. 
(“Addison Group”), a leading professional services firm, have signed leases 
at Houston Center. 

“We are pleased to welcome Reed Smith LLP and Addison Group to the Houston 
Center campus,” said Travis Overall, Executive Vice President and Head of the 
Texas Region for Brookfield Properties. “These new commitments speak highly 
of the significant improvements that have already been made to Houston Center 
and those currently in progress to create a vibrant downtown destination.”

Under the terms of the new lease agreements, Reed Smith LLP will lease 46,626 
square feet of office space on floors 21 and 22 of LyondellBasell Tower, 
while Addison Group will lease 24,830 square feet of office space on floor 12 
of 4 Houston Center.

“Our Reed Smith team is very excited to be moving into LyondellBasell Tower. 
Brookfield Properties has added exceptional amenities and created a working 
environment that our people can use and enjoy both inside and outside,” said 
Ken Broughton, Reed Smith’s Houston Managing Partner. “The entire Houston 
Center campus is alive with activity and options, and we look forward to our 
team and clients enjoying this new space.”

Reed Smith was represented in lease negotiations by Steve Burkett and Philip 
Leibow of JLL. Addison Group was represented in lease negotiations by Collin 
Grimes of CBRE. Brookfield Properties was represented by Doug Little, David 
Baker, Kelli Gault and Jack Scharnberg of Transwestern.

Houston Center features a dynamic central plaza and greenspace along McKinney 
Street with an iconic monumental staircase connecting two landscaped 
terraces. Tenants can also take advantage of the campus’ world-class fitness 
center, state-of-the-art conferencing venues, welcoming lobby co-working 
spaces, and stunning outdoor sky deck. In addition, 2 Houston Center and 
LyondellBasell Tower boast exquisitely designed lobbies.

Renovations to The Highlight at Houston Center and 3 Houston Center are 
currently underway. When complete, The Highlight will offer a vibrant amenity 
mix for tenants and visitors alike in the heart of downtown Houston.  

Plans for 3 Houston Center focus on the property’s main lobby and include 
improved pedestrian circulation, new floor and wall finishes, energy 
efficient lighting upgrades, improvements to the existing conferencing 
facility, and new furniture and art. These significant transformations mark 
the exciting final phase in the reimagining of the iconic Houston Center 
campus.    



Houston Center photography can be found here. Photography is courtesy of 
Brookfield Properties.

For more information about Houston Center, please visit 
www.HoustonCenter.com. Follow Brookfield Properties Houston on Twitter, 
Facebook, and Instagram. 

###

About Brookfield Properties 

Brookfield Properties is a leading global developer and operator of high-
quality real estate assets. We are active in nearly all real estate sectors, 
including office, retail, multifamily, hospitality and logistics, operating 
more than 800 properties and over 375 million square feet of real estate in 
gateway markets on behalf of Brookfield Asset Management, one of the largest 
asset managers in the world. With a focus on sustainability, a commitment to 
excellence, and the drive for relentless innovation in the planning, 
development and management of buildings and their surroundings, Brookfield 
Properties is reimagining real estate from the ground up. For more 
information, visit www.brookfieldproperties.com.
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